BAS Committee Report

Dec. 5, 2013 Meeting

1. The possible addition of MATH126 as a BAS requirement was discussed since it is a perquisite for AMS320 and STAT152. The problem is that many AAS students would need to take MATH 096 or MATH 097 to take it which would lengthen time to graduate. The Math Department agreed to look at alternative paths to Math126 as an option.

2. The BAS Program agreed to change their grade requirement to be consistent with the BAIS Program grade requirement. Currently, the BAS Program requires an overall 2.0 GPA with a minimum C- in all program requirements. The new requirement would be an overall 2.0 cumulative GPA in all GBC courses and a GPA of 2.0 in all upper-division courses applied to the degree. 
3.Bret Murphy informed the committee that the BAS Land Surveying emphasis would be suspended starting with the 2014 academic year. The existing students would be allowed to complete their degree over the 2014 and 2015 academic year as the program is “taught out”. In order to facilitate teaching out the program search would be made for a new hire to replace Jim Elithorp who would be able to continue with teaching other courses after the completion of the BAS Land Surveying emphasis is finished.
4. Since Thomas Matula, the current BAS Supervisor has been assigned to Pahrump the need for a replacement BAS Supervisor was discussed. 

